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Ongoing Roadworks – Taylors Road 
Norfolk Island Regional Council would like to thank all members of the community for their 
understanding and diligence in adhering to the Road Signs and directions given by NIRC 
Staff and road workers to keep our community safe. 
In the following are a few pictures of why this work was so important and needed to be 
carried out as a matter of urgency. 

Before removal, these rocks were jutting out from above on the roadside bank, posing a 
danger to all thoroughfare and motorists on this critical section of Taylor’s Road. 

As inclement weather is 
forecasted for the next few 
days, the road will continue 
to be closed and the 
roadworks continue into 
early next week. 

The community’s 
understanding and 
continuing adherence to 
directions, road signs and 
NIRC staff will be greatly 
appreciated. 

The community will be kept 
informed via Radio Norfolk 

and NIRC’s social media platforms. Council apologises for any inconvenience caused. 
Allan McConnell 
Section Leader Roads & Open Spaces

11 June 2021 
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